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14th July 2023 Newsletter  

St Aidan’s Catholic 
Primary School 

Nearly there! Another busy week with Y6 leavers mass, the Year 5 & 6 production and our end of year mass. Children visited their 
new classrooms and met their new teachers and we had a visit from the new reception children. Have a great weekend! 

 
Year 5 and 6 performance 

 
We were certainly transported back to the Wild Wild West in 

the fabulous performance of Ye Hah -a wonderfully wild 
musical comedy. The children entertained us with fantastic 

singing, dancing, jokes and acting.  As always, it takes an awful 
lot of effort from the teaching and wider staff team to prepare 
a performance like this so thank you to all involved in making it 

such a great show.  
 

Class teachers for September 
 

Most class teachers will be remaining in their current 
year groups for the next academic year. The list is as 

follows: 
 

Reception:  Mrs Gray / Mrs Charlesworth 
Year 1:  Mrs Conroy / Mrs Hughes 
Year 2:  Mrs Julie Moloney / Mrs Simone Lindsay 
Year 3:  Miss Zographou 
Year 4:  Mr Stanley 
Year 5:  Mrs Wright / Mrs Tuffrey/Mrs Membrino 
Year 6:  Mrs Tuffrey / Mrs Luke 

 
 

We will be welcoming Mrs Julie Moloney and Mrs 
Simone Lindsay as teachers of year 2. Mrs Moloney has 

previously worked at the school and is returning and Mrs 
Lindsay has been covering Year 2 this past half term. 

 
Sadly we will be saying goodbye to Miss Jones who has 
been working as a teaching assistant in Year 2. Teaching 
assistant deployment for next year will be announced in 

due course.  We wish Miss Jones all the best for her 
future! 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

http://www.bcca2018.com/super-sec.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Croydon Talent Festival 
 

Congratulations to Adrian in year 3 who took part in the 
Croydon Talent Festival this week.  He was proud to take 

part and had a great time there! Weldone Adrian! 
 

 
 

This Friday, St Aidan’s children were very excited when Eviee 
Huggett (year 6) walked into school accompanied by her baby 
goat Vinny and her gecko, Yoshi, while Caitlin Mulligan (also Year 
6) arrived with Eviee’s corn snake, Luna.   
 
Year 6 and Reception were very privileged to be able to stroke 
Vinny, hold Yoshi and even pat Luna! Thank you Eviee! 
 

Report by Emma Horrigan Y6 
  

 

 
 

Achievement 
 

A range of achievements this week, including swimming, 
taekwando, gaelic football, athletics and football. 

 

 
 

Coming up next week 
 
17/7/23 –Teddy bears picnic for Reception and 
Year 6 
 
17/7/23 – Year 6 leavers disco 6-7:30pm 
 
19/7/23 –End of term - break up at 1:45pm 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 


